
ACEOT newsletter Nr. 42: Lecture on modern Orthodox theologians: St Silouan & Fr Sophrony on 15 

May 
  

 
 

 

Lecture on 15 May: ‘St Silouan & Fr Sophrony, seeing God as He is’ 

 

 

 

  

 

On Thursday 15 May, Revd. Prof. Andrew Louth 

will treat in his 19th lecture devoted to modern 

Orthodox theologians 20th-century saint Silouan the 

Anthonite and his disciple Archimandrite Sophrony. 

This is the second lecture on spiritual elders. St. 

Silouan is depicted on the photograph and icon 

above. To the left is Fr Sophrony Sakharov, who 

published the writings of St Silouan, wrote several 

books of his own and founded the monastery of St. 

John the Baptist in Essex. 

  

Fr Andrew will deliver his lecture in room 

HG-02A02 and start at 19:00. Entrance is free; 

please register beforehand through the website or by 

replying to this email. To those who register the 

draft text of the lecture will be sent by email 

beforehand. 

  

  
You can unsubscribe from this newsletter at www.aceot.nl. 
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